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Request: 
 
I have just recently heard that the Council is planning to introduce parking charges of £20 per year 
for residents in streets such as Duke Street etc. where I live. Charges will apply from March, 2018 
 
An additional pass for visitors is also going to be charged at £20 per year. 
 
Please confirm or otherwise whether this is correct. 
 
Response: 
 
Although the Council have proposals to change the current parking permit system, the charges 
and implementation time suggested in your request are not correct.  
 
The minutes of the latest Cabinet Report outlining the current situation (CAB46/09/18) can be 
found at: 
http://www.northtyneside.gov.uk/pls/portal/NTC_PSCM.PSCM_Web.download?p_ID=569824  
 
As yet the Delegation Authority report referred to in paragraph 1.2 has not been considered. 
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